
To JRRA Residents, 

We have received several comments by residents about dangerous speeding and parking 
in Johns Road and would like to remind residents of previous comments, which please 
pass on to all members of your household and visitors to your property: 

We now have several young children living in Johns Road who would be unaware of the 
dangers of speeding vehicles and we also have several infirm residents who are unable to 
leap out of the way of speeding traffic - especially on the sloping sections of the road 
where there are no driveways to stand in. 

Also, there are now greater numbers of Tatsfield residents using Johns Road for exercise 
and dog walking and who might not expect to encounter speeding vehicles on a country 
road. 

Another point raised by residents is the danger of exiting Johns Road when large vehicles 
are parked on the top left section before the yellow lines and blocking the sightline of 
exiting vehicles.   This is particularly dangerous when incoming vehicles drive diagonally 
into the road and cannot see any vehicle about to exit the road. 

Therefore, we would kindly ask everyone to stick to the 5mph (agreed by residents) for the 
safety of all road users (including pets) and to protect the road surface which we all pay 
for. 

Kind regards 
JRRA Committee 


